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May 12, 1994

REGULAR MONTHLY MEETING

The regular monthly meeting of the Shenango Township Board of
Supervisors was held on Thursday, May 12, 1994 at 7:00 p.m. at the
Shenango Township Municipal Building with supervisors Richard Schweinsberg,
Joseph Budai and Andrew Piccuta present.

The meeting was opened with a salute to the flag.

The minutes were read and approved from the April 14, 1994
meeting.

Patrolman Nick Ventura gave the police report.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Joseph Budai to pay the
general fund bills.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Joseph Budai to pay the
fund bills.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Joseph Budai to grant refunds
for taxes.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Joseph budai to adopt Resolution
authorizing the Chairman to sign Penn DOT agreement updating the Route 65
traffic signals and the turnback program.

Motion by Joseph Budai second by Andrew Piccuta to accept Resignation
of Ronald Esposito from the Sewer Authority.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Joseph Budai to accept
agreement with Medusa to encroach on Denny Drive within 100 foot limits on the

east side. A standing tree line buffer and safety fence will be incorporated
into the variance.

The following companies were awarded contracts for road materials:

Medusa Aggregate: #1 Limestone, Block-Sand and #9 Limestone. Chairman Schweinsberg
explained that Medusa was not the lowest bidder for this material but when taking
into consideration all factors the township would save as much as $2,000.00 by
awarding the bid to Medusa.

Aloe Stone - #2 Limestone Medusa - #2A Limestone Rose Point - S-5 Anti-skid
Russell Standard - Equipment Rental, E-3, E-5 Emulsion, MC-70 and E-1 Tack

Romano Paving - ID-2 top and base

R.D. Retort - Cold Patch #9 Hot Mix - West Penn Asphalt

All Gasoline - Hazen Petroleum

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Joseph Budai to adjourn.

Teresa K. Sparacino
Secretary-Treasurer




